Crockett County, TX is seeking proposals from qualified firms or consultants to develop a
comprehensive Hazard Mitigation Plan to enhance community resilience and safety. Interested
parties can obtain the RFP documents and submission requirements by visiting
https://www.co.crockett.tx.us/ or by contacting Frank Tambunga at 325-392-2965 or
frank.tambunga@co.crockett.tx.us. Proposals must be submitted by 05/30/25.

Each bid must be submitted in a sealed envelope and plainly marked “HAZARD MIT PLAN”
Any bid received after the stated date will not be considered and will be returned unopened.

Bids shall be mailed or given to Dolores Ramirez, County Auditor, P.O. Box 989, 909 Ave. D
Ozona, Tx. 76943.

Crockett County reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any technicalities,
informalities or minor defects, or to accept the proposal they deem to be in the best

Interest of the county.



